Zanesville Alumni Association

Embracing Our Past . . . Empowering Our Future



As we approach the end of 2021, it is the time we remember those that are no longer with us. A donation of any amount can be made in memory of your loved one. The donation is tax deductible. (Contact me for the form to mail in or I can invoice you to pay online.)

- Any upcoming class reunion organizers, please contact us. We are here to help!
- A huge thank-you to the ZHS Class of 1955 and Gwen Downing for their generous donation of \$500. They made the decision that their reunion this past Fall would be their last one. They also have donated notebooks of memorabilia from their reunions to the Alumni Office.
- The Class of 1970 recently had their 50th reunion and just donated to purchase a tree at ZHS in honor of their class.
- Volunteers are always needed! A huge thank-you to Troy Wylie who is our only regular volunteer, other than board members. His knowledge of Zanesville City Schools and their history is amazing. Troy & I have organized all the memorabilia by activity, sport, and school.



- Repaired and created scrapbooks, including Devilette scrapbooks from over 50 years, are now housed at the Alumni Office.
- We need memorabilia for the following sports or activities:
- Golf, Track, Cross Country, Tennis, Thespians, Wrestling, Swimming, Volleyball, Gymnastics, Girls Basketball, Vocational School Programs.
- We have plenty of Comuses for the early years (from Lash), but there are some years from the 1960's on that we do need. Just email me to see if something you have to donate is on our needs list.
- We will be starting work on our Scholarship applications process for ZHS Seniors in January. (We will announce deadlines and when applications are available in a later newsletter.)
- The ZAA has added new planters in the courtyard of the High School. They are planted with seasonal flowers.
- The display cases inside the front doors of ZHS are items from the Alumni Office. We are in the process of adding new items and will rotate the display items more often.
- We also do a small history display at the monthly ZCS Board meetings.
- Anyone that has visited our office is amazed...have you stopped by lately?
- We are located at 956 Moxahala Avenue in the School Administrative Offices and open Thursdays from 10:30 - 4:00 pm.

Have you renewed your **Zanesville Alumni Association membership?** Not sure....just email me.

Please renew or join for the first time. By doing so, you will help ZAA provide scholarships. You can now pay online or can still mail in your membership. Contact me for the form to mail.

Just copy & paste the link below.

\$10 Annual

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd= s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K94ZRP6KFNAV2&source=url

\$150 Lifetime

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=TUPS3M27J9TBG&source=url

\$50.00 After 50th reunion

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=ATXHPMH3Z73DN&source=url

Wishing everyone a very Happy Holiday season and a safe and healthy New Year from the ZHS Alumni Board of Trustees. Thank -you for all your support in 2021.

Donna Meyer

Chairperson, Class of 1960

David Moody

Treasurer, Class of 1964

Cinda Cooper

Secretary, Class of 1966

Wayne Carpenter

Class of 1962

Sharlene Ward

Class of 1967

Denise Francis-Primel

Class of 1974

Sincerely,

Denise Francis-Primel

denise.primel@hotmail.com